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Like us on Facebook! 

Dear Parents- 

Forty days of Lent began yesterday with Ash Wednesday. As we 

wait in anticipation for Easter, we also wait for Spring. This time 

of year is the last blast of winter before we again see and feel the 

warmth of the sun. We wait and we hope. I know the patrols and 

I are really looking forward to it!  

March is certainly shaping up to be a busy month. Spring confer-

ences are next week on the evenings of March 3rd and 5th. You 

can sign up for a time slot to visit with your child’s teacher 

through Signup Genius. I am usually available during the eve-

nings of conferences, but this spring I will be attending the Cath-

olic Schools’ Center of Excellence Leadership Conference from 

Tuesday, March 3rd through Thursday, March 5th and will not be 

available those nights. I look forward to meeting with administra-

tors from the other schools in the Archdiocese, listening to our 

bishop and Archbishop, and learning. Feel free to reach out 

through an email or phone call if you would like to contact me. 

My door is always open and I am happy to help in any way that I 

can. 

Please mark your calendars for Spring Break! Monday, March 9th 

through Friday, March 13th is our scheduled break this year. I 

hope you enjoy this time with your family. It is a well-deserved 

break from routine and a great chance to rest up before the last 

push of the school year. 

After we return from break on March 16th, snow pants and boots 

are no longer required on the playground. However, please pay 

attention to the weather and send what is needed for students on 

the playground. Our playground stays wet for quite a while and I 

recommend boots and snow pants for younger children until it 

dries up. They will save you stains on clothes!  

Our Spring Gala is coming up on March 20th. This event raises 

money to support our scholarship programs and is aptly called 

Scholarship Night. This year, our theme is Vision of Hope 2020. 

I encourage you to attend and enjoy an evening with other sup-

porters of Divine Mercy Catholic School. There will be a live 

auction, wine wall, heads and tails, and delicious food. It would 

be great to see you there. 

Look for information on summer programming coming home 

soon. We will be running summer care programs for preschool 

and school aged children all summer long. If you are looking for 

child care this summer, we might have what you need!  

 

Enjoy your weekend!  

Family Fun at Shattuck Dome 

FREE to ALL DMCS Families!! 

Join us for some fun activities at the                              

Shattuck Dome & run off some winter energy! 

Saturday, February 29th  — 1 to 4 PM 

Hosted by DMCS PTO 
ALL raffle tickets                       

SOLD & UNSOLD                  

must be returned tomorrow. 

http://www.divinemercycatholics.org/dmcs/


Please remember DMCS in your will.  

Attached/Included in Folder                                                           

❖ Hot Lunch Statements                                                    

❖ March Menu (attached)                                                                                    

❖ TRIP Tuition Statements                                                             

❖ February DMCS Specialist Newsletter                                     

❖ Visions of Hope Scholarship Gala Invite         

❖ DMCS Summer Program K-5 (attached)                                            

❖ DMCS Summer program PK (attached)                                                                                                                    

❖ Parent/Teacher Conference Links (attached)                                                                                    

❖ Crafty Monday March Schedule                                       

❖ Youth Girls Spring Basketball Camp       

 (attached) 

 Dates to Remember 

Feb. 29 Free DMCS Family Fun @ Shattuck Dome 1-4PM 

Mar. 3 NO Homework Club                                                   

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Mar. 4 8:30 Mass Gr. K Host 

Mar. 5 NO Homework Club                                                   

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Mar. 6 Care & Share Dress Down 

Mar. 8 Daylight Savings Time 

  Spring Break  -  March 9-13 

DMCS 2019-2020 Yearbook  

Online Order Information-  

Link: http://www.memorybook.com/online-pay/parent-pay/  

DMCS Code: 164863 

Price: $11.00             Deadline: Tuesday, March 31st 

Dr. Seuss Style!  

 

Students came up with their 

own fun ideas while working 

with  Mrs. Skluzacek during 

    Divine Mercy Catholic Church and 

    the Council of Catholic Women 

    host Lenten Soup Suppers on Mon

    days during lent. On Monday 

    March 30, 2020 DMCS and BA 

    will be assisting with this event. 

DMCS Parent Volunteers are needed to serve and/or clean tables dur-

ing the Lenten Soup Supper on March 30th. There is only one time slot 

for volunteering. If you are unable to help for the full 90 minutes, 

please add a note in the comment section of the time you are available. 

Your help is greatly appreciated! 

http://www.memorybook.com/online-pay/parent-pay/

